
 

City of Grand Rapids, Minnesota 

Police Community Advisory Board 

 

January 19, 2023 

Dear Honorable Mayor and City Councilors: 

Members of the City of Grand Rapids Police Community Advisory Board (PCAB) approved a motion to 

support the City of Grand Rapids Police Department in acquiring a new police K-9 dog.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

Pam Dowell, PCAB Secretary 

Cc: Wendy Uzelac, Chair 
Dana Butler, Vice Chair 
Capt. Andy Morgan, PCAB Advisory 
Capt. Kevin Ott, PCAB Advisory  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GR PCAB ~Working to enhance communication between the Community and the Police~  


